

Last First Friday MBUSD

Parent Speaker Series

Due to end of year meetings we had to delay the June First Friday.

WE WOULD LIKE TO INVITE YOU TO THE FINAL FIRST FRIDAY PRESENTATION OF THE SCHOOL YEAR

WHEN: JUNE 17TH 2011

WHERE: BOARD ROOM AT

MBUSD DISTRICT OFFICE

TIME: 9AM-10:30 AM

We want to hear your feedback, discuss the supports of individuals with ASD and other special education needs; round up the year with discussion and feedback.

Dr. Connie Kasari of UCLA will join us.

We hope to see you there!